St Matthew's Catholic Primary School



Love Learn and Shine Together with Jesus

Dear Sir/Madam

As the admission authority for St Matthew's Catholic Primary School, the Governing Body wishes to consult with you on our admission arrangements for Year 27. This is because you may have an interest in the proposed admissions.

Consultation must last for a minimum of 6 weeks and must take place between 1 October and 31 January in the determination year. The consultation period for this policy is from Monday, 6th October 25 to Sunday, 16th November 25.

We invite you to consider the policy, which can be found on the school website at:

https://matthews.school/admissions/

Any comments you may have can be sent to the following email: office@stmatthewscps.co.uk or directly to the school in an envelope marked Admissions Policy Consultation.

If you would prefer a printed copy or require any further information, please contact us at the school.

If you require any further help, please contact us at school.

Yours sincerely

Deacon R Burkes

Chair of Governors















